
RETURN MAILING ADDRESS 

P. O. BOX 170. GRAND CENTRAL STATION. NEW YORK 17. N. Y. 

Brigham Young University 
Provo 
Utah 

Attention: Mr. H. Tracy Fall 
Director of Research 

Gentlemen: 

July 22, 1958 

Thank you for your letter of July 16th in which you 
inquire into a Pressboard similar to a sample you en­
closed with your letter but of about twice the thick­
ness. 

The sample you enclosed with your letter appears to be 
about .0125 - .013 thickness so we enclose samples of 
our Pressboard in .025 thickness which would be approxi­
mately twice the thickness of your sample. However, we 
believe that the sample you sent to us is what is known 
as Genuine Pressboard whereas ours is what is known as 
Imitation Pressboard, the main difference being that the 
Genuine Pressboard is a more dense sheet of paper. 

If ours should prove of interest to you, however, we would 
suggest that further information could be obtained from 
the Salt Lake City branch of the Zellerbach Paper Company 
who would be agentsf'or our papers. In fact, they may also 
~ able to give you iriformatlon about Genuine Pressboard 

which they could obtain from some other mill since they are 
a paper merchant who have access to products of many mills. 

Very truly yours, 

RIEGEL PAPER CORPORATION 

i-f!:::-
JKB/bs Sales Service 
enc. 


